
XATŚŪLL SPECIFIC 
CLAIMS MEETING
Due to flight delays, the meeting with Xatśūll’s Specific 
Claims historical researcher that was scheduled for 
today (Nov. 9) is cancelled.

The Nov. 10 community meeting on Specific Claims 
from 5 to 8 p.m. is going ahead as planned.

Dinner and rides available. 
You can join by Zoom using this link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82619861593 
Please use your first and last name to be admitted.

Contact Max Winkelman at  
communications@xatsull.com for questions.


